. DEAR FRIENDS,

CLOSSON CHASE VINEYARDS IS HAVING IT’S
OPENING ON JUNE 27™ AND WE WANT YOU TO BE
THERE!

AFTER SIX LONG YEARS THE DREAM HAS BECOME
A REALITY. FACED WITH THE COLDEST WINTER,
THE DRIEST SUMMER AND THE WETTEST SPRING,
WE HAVE SOLDIERED ON. NOW WE HAVE WINE
THAT IS READY TO BE TASTED AND WE WANT YOU
THERE TO SAMPLE IT WITH US.

MANY OF YOU HAVE BEEN INSTRUMENTAL IN
GETTING CLOSSON CHASE READY FOR THIS BIG
DAY. SO PLEASE COME AND JOIN SEATON, SONJA,
BILL, ANDY, MICHAEL AND LORI ON JUNE 27",
SUNDAY, FROM 1PM-5PM, TO RAISE A GLASS AND
TOAST THE BRIGHT FUTURE OF ONE OF THE
COUNTY'’S MOST EXCITING VINEYARDS.

NO NEED TO REPLY. DRESS IS CASUAL. KEEP
YOUR FINGERS CROSSED FOR A BEAUTIFUL &
COUNTY DAY. WE’RE LOCATED AT THE CORNER__ W
OF CLOSSON RD. AND CHASE RD., GOOD NAMES¢
FOR A VINEYARD, DON’T YOU THINK?

CHEFERS!



